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THE HIGH SCHOOL FOR GLOBAL CITIZENSHIP
MICHELLE ROCHON, PRINCIPAL

May 19, 2015
Dear Parent or Guardian:

We would like to welcome your son or daughter to the High School for Global Citizenship!  In an effort to acquaint your child to our campus and prepare for the rigorous and exciting 2015-16 school year your child is required to attend our Summer Bridge Program.  Our school is partnered with Long Island University’s Brooklyn Campus and through this partnership the Summer Bridge Program will also serve to prepare your child for college.  Aside from academic support, your child will take part in college and career day activities designed to begin exposure to post-secondary opportunities.

The Summer Bridge Program is scheduled to run from July 6 – 31, 2015. The schedule will be as follows:

 

	Time
	Monday - Thursday
	Friday

	9 – 10:20 AM
	3 classes rotate through algebra, ELA, CTE Career Exploration
	Week 1: Regular Schedule

Week 2: Career Day

Week 3: College Visit Day

Week 4: College and CTE Expo

	10:20 – 11:40 AM
	3 classes rotate through algebra, ELA, CTE Career Exploration
	

	11:40 AM – 1 PM
	3 classes rotate through algebra, ELA, CTE Career Exploration
	


 

Again, your child’s attendance is mandatory.  If you would like additional information in regard to the program, please feel free to contact Ms. Texidor at 718.230.6300 ext. 3051 or via email at jtexidor@hs-gc.org.  

Sincerely,

Michelle Rochon

Principal
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